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Jakarta, September , 2014
No. /Sales/2014-L0

Subject: Letter of Appreciation

Mr. Peh Lam Hoh

Managing Director

Sing Swee Bee Group Pte Ltd.
6, Attap Valley Road,
Singapore 759906

Dear Mr. Peh Lam Hoh,

This letter is to express our sincere thanks and appreciation for the technical services assistance
rendered by Sing Swee Bee Group and its subsidiaries. The assistance from your staff was
instrumental to the successful trial loading of LNG from LNG plant into ISO tanks in PT Badak
NGL, as well as for the successful trial loading of LNG from ISO tank to the 500 litres Liquefied
Gas Tanks at Berau Mining site to power the Gas Driven Generators.

The instructions and practical training provided at the trial sites has greatly improved our
understanding in handling and carrying out future LNG refilling tasks.

Thank you and we look forward to working with you on another LNG transportation and refilling in
the future.

Sincerely Yours,
LNG Sales Operation
General Manager
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Rudolf F. Doloksaribu

GAS

Patra Jasa Office Tower

JI. Gatot Subroto Kav. 32-34
Jakarta 12950, Indonesia

T. +62 21 5256015

F. +62 21 5250054 / 5251382



